
APPROVED                                    Rockville, Maryland 
32-1985                                     June 26, 1985 
 
The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session at 
the Piney Branch Elementary School, Takoma Park, Maryland, on 
Wednesday, June 26, 1985, at 7:35 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL     Present:  Dr. Robert E. Shoenberg, President 
                         in the Chair 
                        Mrs. Sharon DiFonzo 
                        Mr. Blair G. Ewing 
                        Dr. Jeremiah Floyd 
               Absent:  Dr. James E. Cronin 
                        Miss Jacquie Duby 
                        Mrs. Marilyn J. Praisner 
                        Mrs. Mary Margaret Slye 
       Others Present:  Dr. Wilmer S. Cody, Superintendent of Schools 
                        Dr. Harry Pitt, Deputy Superintendent 
                        Mr. John D. Foubert, Board Member-elect 
 
                        Re:  PUBLIC HEARING - CAPITAL PROJECTS 
                             IN THE BLAIR AREA 
 
The following individuals appeared before the Board of Education: 
 1.  Larry Hyatt, representing the Honorable Diane Kirchenbauer 
 2.  Joe Shaffner, Montgomery Knolls/Pine Crest PTA 
 3.  Barbara Carley and Carl Katterjohn, Highland View PTA 
 4.  Sally Weiss, Rolling Terrace PTA 
 5.  Linda Williams, Michael Malbin, and William Dunn, Oak View PTA 
 6.  Marilyn Piety, Sligo/Branview Community Association 
 7.  Jean Colish, Long Branch Civic Association 
 8.  Howard Sumka, Piney Branch PTA 
 9.  Eleanor Zappone, Hillandale Civic Association 
10.  Roberta Holland and Linda Gail Holst, New Hampshire Estates PTA 
11.  Judith Koenick, Rock Creek Forest PTA 
 
                        Re:  ADJOURNMENT 
 
The president adjourned the meeting at 10:40 p.m. 
 
                        -------------------------------------- 
                             President 
 
                        -------------------------------------- 
                             Secretary 
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